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November 6, 2024 

Upcoming Watermain, Sewer and Intersection 
Improvements for Topham Park 

As part of the ongoing Basement Flooding Protection Program (BFPP) work in the O’Connor Drive 
area, the City of Toronto is preparing to begin the final phase of the project. The final phase involves 
modifying and upgrading storm and sanitary sewers on St. Clair Avenue East and various streets in 
the Topham Park neighbourhood. It will also include replacing the watermain and intersection safety 
improvements along Westview Boulevard. Additionally, a rain garden will be installed in the median of 
Valor Boulevard. 

This is the third and final part of a larger, hydraulically connected BFPP project for the O’Connor 
Drive area. The three phases include the O'Connor Drive segment (currently underway, nearing 
completion), Glenwood Crescent (completed in 2021), and the final phase in the St. Clair Avenue 
East and Topham Park area. These upgrades are designed to work as an integrated system. The full 
flood protection benefits will only be realized once this final phase is complete. 

Construction is expected to begin in spring 2025 and is anticipated to be completed in 2027. 

LEARN MORE 

The City invites you to attend a Public Information Event to learn more about the upcoming work. 

Learn More Attend the Event 

Listen to a presentation, ask questions and 
View project information on the project web page, speak one-on-one with staff. 

including background information and meeting 
materials. November 21, 2024 

Doors open from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m.  
toronto.ca/tophamparkbfpp Presentation and Q&A at 6:30 p.m.   

O'Connor Public School, Gymnasium 

1665 O'Connor Drive 

The meeting location is wheelchair/mobility aid accessible. If you require other disability-related 
accommodation, please contact us one week before the meeting. 
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MAP OF WORK AREA 

 
 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about this project or the Public Event, please contact the staff listed below.  

Senior Consultation Coordinator Steven Ziegler, 416-396-2896, steven.ziegler@toronto.ca  

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889 (Daily 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays) 

General inquiries 311 

Website toronto.ca/tophamparkbfpp 

 

Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 




